
 

 
TELEPHONE PROVISION IN RECTORIES 

 

 
Unless specific instruction is given to any service provider when a vacancy occurs in an 
incumbency, it is possible that the telephone service will be disconnected and the telephone 
number discontinued.  This can lead to reconnection charges as well as the inconvenience of 
notifying a new telephone number to parishioners and others when a new incumbent is 
appointed.  Select Vestries should ensure that appropriate action is taken to preserve the line. 
 


